
 

 

 

 
 
 

PUBLIC PROGRESS 

UPDATE 
 

MONDAY 5 JULY 2021 AT 5PM 

 
VIA A LIVE VIRTUAL MEETING 

The Chair of the Inquiry is holding a public meeting to 
provide an update on progress of the Inquiry to 

members of the public. 

 
Due to current Covid-19 restrictions this meeting will 

be held virtually and attendance is by registration.  
 

To request a place at the above meeting please email 
the Inquiry team at mail@iitcse.com with the subject 

heading “Public Progress Update” or call on 0800 389 
4322.  The Inquiry will then respond to confirm a place 

has been reserved and send you a link to join the 
meeting. 

 
For those that are unable to attend, the Inquiry will 

publish a recording of the meeting on its website. 

CONTACT US 

Further information about 

the Inquiry can be found 

on our website. 

For independent witness 

support by Base 25 call:  
01902 572 040 or 

07495 266 899  
or text 07800 002 222 
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0800 389 4322 

mail@iitcse.com 

www.iitcse.com 
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